
 

 

Sign-up for a 30-minute appointment with a 

New Oxford Library staff member 

or by calling 717-624-2182! 

Walk-ins will be assisted at staff discretion. 

 

Bring photos, documents, or 35mm film/slides to be digitized 

and saved to your memory stick or USB thumb/flash drive. 

 

Note: Copyrighted materials will not be accepted. 

Participants must own the rights to all materials brought in for 

digitization regardless of interest in Scan PA participation. 

November 8-15 

Preserve Your 

Memories 


